
                                                                   by Felicity Preston, Principal

It was a wonderful week to end a terrific term.

Monday- Kinder Teddy Bears Picnic/ Games 

Wednesday- P&C Wacky Wednesday Non-uniform Day with chocolate and bottle 
donation for the ComoWestFest

Thursday- Stage 1 and IESU Geography Excursion to the Royal National Park

Friday- Assembly 2:15pm -3:15pm. Assembly item by KJ  & last day of term

We also have a NEW WEBSITE! It went live yesterday. Please check it out. 
https://comowest-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

I am really looking forward to our 75th anniversary celebrations in the second week of 
next term. Here is a pic of some of our past staff (some of you may remember) hard at 
work preparing the Memory Lane for ComoWestFest.

Have a great holiday everyone - stay safe and happy.

       First Week of Term 4

❖ Monday - School Development Day
❖ Tuesday - Students return 
❖ Thursday - Kindergarten 2026 Transition Day 1

https://comowest-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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                                                                                               Sydney East- Athletics Carnival 

In a surprise to absolutely nobody, the Como West Regional Athletics contingent conducted themselves impeccably at Wednesday's carnival.  Spirits and 

expectations were high on the back of the school's overall Field Champion win at the Zone carnival, but as is to be expected the competition was fierce. 

Top 10 finishes were achieved for Thea Hill in the discus, Marley Jasso-Alzate and the senior relay girls who ran a blistering race to just miss out on the 

finals.

Thanks to all the parents and carers for their continued support and obviously to all competing students who continue to do Como West Public School 

proud!


